
Acts Legacy Foundation Welcomes 
New Board Member 

Acts is pleased to announce the appointment of Tom Brod to the Acts Legacy 
Foundation Board of Directors. Tom brings a wealth of experience and expertise 
in strategic and financial consulting for continuing care retirement communities, 
which will be invaluable to our organization.  

Tom currently serves as the Senior Managing Director of Strategy & Finance at 
OnePoint Partners in Boston, Massachusetts, where he provides strategic and 
financial advisory services for retirement communities across the country. His 
extensive background includes senior leadership roles at Lifespace Communities, 
North Shores Consulting Inc., Erickson Retirement Communities, Ziegler, 
Coventry Resources, Ernst & Young, and Charlestown Retirement Community. 

In addition to his professional accomplishments, Tom has demonstrated a strong 
commitment to community and church activities, serving in various leadership 
roles at Clare Oaks retirement community, Grace Presbyterian Church of the 
North Shore, Columbia Presbyterian Church, and Southern Africa Reformed 
Mission. His wife Kathryn Brod currently serves on the Acts board of directors. 

Tom's insight and leadership will contribute to our efforts in supporting Acts 
communities and improving the lives of residents. 

 


